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RANGE: There will be a work party on May 21st at 9 am. I think we're going to try to get the generator 

installed, amongst other chores. (More info later).  

SCHOLARSHIP: Our scholarship committee has completed the application form and placed it at the Upper 

County Schools. This will be a $1000 scholarship for any senior at CE/R, Easton, or Swiftwater.  

President Mark Bennett asked me to put this notice in the newsletter and ask for any members and/or friends 

with heavy equipment to get in touch with us to see if we can't salvage some of this earthwork that needs to be 

done. Most of what we need done cannot be done with Bobcats or farm tractors. I guess our priorities would be 

widening the rifle range and getting a road built into the proposed law enforcement range. We already went 

through the hoops to get a grading permit from the County so we are good to go if we can get equipment.  

OTHER: We started talking about the Kid's Fishing Derby on June 11th and we have a few new volunteers to 

help set it up. Dan and the target committee are chomping at the bit to get busy at the range. WDFW's Aaron 

Garcia says the turkey hunting clinic scheduled at the range on April 10th has been cancelled due to lack of 

participants. Great meeting the other night with 25 members. Very near 300 new/renewal memberships since 

the first of the year. 

Don't forget to purchase your new hunting/fishing licenses and get your hunt applications in. 

Steve Rogers, Newsletter Editor 

 

  


